1240 PINE AVENUE WEST
MONTREAL

May 17, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Returning from an absence I find yours
of May 7th enclosing Professor Clarke's paper on
"Some Aspects of Protestant Education in the
Province of Quebec." Ha v*ng formed an extremely
high opinion of the capacity and charascter of
Professor Clarke, I shall resd this statement
with the utmost interest. Meanwhile, I thank you
for your thoughtfulness in sending it to me.

With best regards,

Yours faithfully,

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G G., K.C.B., LL.D.,
Pr1nc1oal

MeGill Unlver sity,

Montreal.




